
Neighbourhoods for a Sustainable Vancouver 

 

 

 

June 20, 2010 
 
 
Mayor Robertson and Councillors  
City of Vancouver  
453 West 12 Avenue  
Vancouver, B.C. V5Y 1V4  
 

Dear Mayor and Councillors:  

 

Re: Public Hearing June 22, 2010 - Rezoning 675 - 691 East Broadway  
 

We are very concerned that this project is going forward for rezoning when the community is clearly 
not supportive of the project as currently proposed. 
 
We request that the City listen to the community and respect local area planning processes for 
scale and design of built form. We note that the scale of the project is much larger than what is 
community supported in the Mt. Pleasant visioning process. We urge Council to direct staff to work 
with the neighbourhood to come forward with a different plan that is consistent with local area 
planning and that is community supported. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ned Jacobs 
On behalf of the Steering Committee  
Neighbourhoods for a Sustainable Vancouver 
 
Group contact email:  nsvancouver@hotmail.com 
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